
Certi�cation letter
I have the the privllege to meet Mark in the spring of 2023. My first 
impression of Mark was that he was genuine. He cares for others 
inculding strangers and is personable.  

Mark always had a smile on his face. I am greatful to be able to 
cross paths with Mark because it was reminder of how imporant to 
treat others with kindness and respect. In my short time 
interacting with Mark, I was able to learn more about his 
upbringing and his background. It is incredible to hear that he has 
not let his past prevent him from pursuing his dreams and tackling 
challenges with boldness. Without doubt, I know he is a walking ray 
of sunshine.

I just hope Mark knows that he should also spend time taking care 
of himself when it is neeeded. I dont think I will have to worry 
about that. I wish you all the best in the future, remeber to 
continue begin kind.

                          Dr. Tasanee Rungteranoot


